

April 17, 2020

Dear OFY Families,

In these unprecedented times, we've been forced to make some difficult decisions in the interest of community and family wellness. To that end, spring graduation ceremonies for the 2019-2020 school year have been cancelled until further notice.

We know how hard OFY seniors have worked to reach their goal of earning a diploma in this especially challenging year. While we're mournful they won't have the opportunity to walk at a formal ceremony as scheduled, we are committed to finding a way for our grads to celebrate and be celebrated for this great achievement! We're currently considering a number of alternate dates and venues. Of course, we will let you know right away once new plans are confirmed.

Thank you again for your hard work and flexibility. We are in absolute awe of the determination, grit, and positivity you demonstrate day after day. We hope you continue to stay safe and healthy, and we can't wait to see your shining faces again soon.

Sincerely,

Options For Youth Leadership